
 

 

 
 
 

Thursday 4th July 2024 
 

Year 6 Production - Matilda 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As you may know, our Year 6’s have been working extremely hard on our end of year production. 
This year, we will be performing Matilda, based on the Roald Dahl book.  
 
Our performance dates are: 
 
Wednesday 17th July – 1:45pm-3:00pm – Year 6 perform to Year 5 and parents 
Thursday 18th July – 9:15am-10:30am – Year 6 perform to Years 2, 3 and 4 
Thursday 18th July – 6pm-7:30pm – Year 6 perform to parents. 
 
Our final performance will happen after school and it is important that all children are present. 
 
Can we also ask that your child come back into school at 5:30pm for the 6pm performance as the 
production will need each and every child to do their part.  
 
Please click the link below to let us know whether you will be attending, on which day and how 
many seats you require. 
 

https://forms.gle/GL2cy8hfFeVivXn98 

 
Thank you very much and we hope to see you there! 
 
Year 6 team 
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